
Report Workshop TR 4.3: Intersections: design requirements from cyclist´s perception.

Discussion: The two presentations were held directly after each other to allow more time for
discussion and questions afterwards. It is my impression that these quite technical
presentations were very immediate and easy to relate to for those attending the work shop.
There was great interest from the audience and I think the fact that we all have experienced
bad intersections made us take part in the discussion. Both Alistair Cumming and Søren
Underlien Jensen had several photographs to make their points clear, and that was very useful.
They both showed us a positive way to solve some very concrete problems and Sørens
presentation showed that a safer design for bicycles is not always an expensive one.
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